
Coronavirus  
Advice for our residents 

The Scottish Government’s position is that no one should face eviction as a result of financial 
hardship caused by the coronavirus outbreak.  Clydebank Housing Association completely agrees 
with this stance which has been agreed in order to support people who are struggling financially 
because of the pandemic. 

We are sympathetic to our customers who are either worried about or who have already been 
affected by the impact of Covid-19.   We urge you to contact us if you have any concerns about 
your ability to pay your rent or other bills or are feeling vulnerable.  We know that these are 
challenging times and our experienced Housing Team will help you by providing you with advice or 
signposting to other agencies such as welfare benefits.  Our team is available on the following 
numbers: 0141 941 1044, 07940 479372, 07903 622059 or by email at 
housingmanagement@clydebank-ha.org.uk.  

Continuing to pay your rent, CHA Power and factors accounts is vital to Clydebank Housing 
Association.  As an Association, we are not being offered ‘payment holidays’ from our lenders and 
others and we also require to continue to provide and pay for services to you, our tenants and 
other customers which are funded through our rental income receipts. 

Take care, stay safe, stay at home and save lives!

08 April 2020 


